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The Teaching Schools Alliance in Partnership with the Guru Nanak Teaching School 
Alliance has organised the following course for all Group 1 Schools. 

 

Preparing for the New Primary Science Curriculum 

 

Overview 

On this course you will discuss the new primary science Curriculum and explore the key 

issues arising and implications of the changes. You will be given time and support to consider 

how to lead staff in reviewing teaching and learning in science in your school. You will 

explore how to audit and adapt current schemes of work to accommodate the new 

Curriculum.  

 

Outcomes 

You will be able to:  

 describe key changes in the new curriculum and identify the implications for your 

school 

 plan for curriculum change 

 describe attributes of successful teaching and learning in science relating to the new 

Curriculum 

 evaluate ways of embedding the new Curriculum 

 Refreshments, course handouts and lunch provided. 

Date:    9
th

 May  2014                                                   Time: 09:30-16:00 hrs 

Venue:  The Bishop Ramsey School. Hume Way Ruislip HA4 8EE 

Plenty of parking is available at reasonable rates at Highgrove Pool public car park which is 

adjacent. 

Provider: Science Learning Centre 

The national network of Science Learning Centres provides the highest quality Continuing 

Professional Development for teachers and technicians working with pupils aged 5 to 19. 

Lead Contact: Ann Bowen-Breslin   abowenbreslin@hgfl.org.uk 

Please respond and apply directly to Ann to book a place. 
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